Snippets about Lake Tahoe

- · Here are the El Dorado-Tahoe and Sierra roadwork schedules from Caltrans for the week.
- From Nov. 18-Dec. 2, Washoe County sheriff's deputies, along with the Reno and Sparks police departments and Nevada Highway Patrol will dedicate extra deputies specifically to look for drivers and other occupants in vehicles who are not wearing their seat belts, as well as children who are not properly secured in a car or booster seat.
- Eric Sandel, 76, of Truckee has been reappointed by Gov. Jerry Brown to the Lahontan Regional Water Quality Control Board, where he has served since 1992.
- Truckee's next cannabis dialogue meeting will be Nov. 28, 6pm at the airport.
- · Washoe County Sheriff's Office's retired K9 Gunner died. Gunner's partner, retired Deputy John Kimberlin was by his side. Gunner served WCSO from 2007-14.